
Liz Daraan 

Subject: FW: Greenstar Re-cycling Facility in Cookstown Industrial Estate In Tallaght . 

From: Pat O'Donoghue [mailto:Pod@ricesteele.com] 
Sent: 12 March 2010 16:15 
To: Marian Doyle 
Cc: Tony Mcconville; Bernard Mc Cormick 
Subject: Fw: Greenstar Re-cycling Facility in Cookstown Industrial Estate In Tallaght . 

Hi Marian, 
Thanks for your call this Afternoon , 

Our Company details are as follows : 

Ricesteele Manufacturing LTD , 
Unit 31, 
Second Avenue, 
Cookstown Industrial Estate, 
Ta I lag ht , 
Dublin 24 

I understand W e  will be receiving Acknowledgement of our Submission in due course. 

Kind Regards, 
Pat 0 Donoghue, 
Plant Manager. 

/ / / /  1 1, i' 1 . From: Pat O'Donoghue 
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 2:18 AM 
To: 'niall.horgan@epa.ie' 
Cc: Tony Mcconville; Bernard Mc Cormick 
Subject: Greenstar Re-cycling Facility in Cookstown Industrial Estate In  Tallaght . 

Hi Niall , Following our Discussion Last Monday re the above Facility, I wish to put in an objection to the application 
for a licence for de-contaminating motor vehicles at the above Facility. 

We are Objecting on the Grounds Of the Nuisance this Facility is Creating : 
A : Excess vibrations coming from the yard . 
B : Smells from yard on occasions. 
C : Dust Emissions. 

Could you please pass these concerns on to your colleague in the relevant section of the EPA . I can be contacted 
directly on 087 6219175 . 

Kind Regards, 
Pat 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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